
Ruth Nettles TG, /3b 'P#~S,SyY 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Paula Mer 
Monday, February IO, 2003 8:50 AM 
Ruth Nettles 
RE: cancellation requests 

Good morning, Ruth. I've reviewed the correspondence and RAF System and it is OK to- open 
dockets on both of the companies below to grant voluntary cancellations with an effective 
date 12/31/02. Thanks. 

- - - -  -Original Message----- 
From: Ruth Nettles 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2003 11:37 AM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject: cancellation requests 

Good morning. I have t w o  RAF payments with attached letters. 

JI. TG780 - They submitted payment of fifty dollars and letter states "please c lose  our 
account and consider this our final return." 

2 .  TG136 - RAF submitted includes payment of fifty dollars; and letter addressed to Jackie 
Knight is notification t ha t  they removed payphone as of October, 2002 .  They a lso  ask to be 
taken off RAFs list. 

Let me know. When I get to these. 1'11 place them in undocketed until I hear further from 
you. Thanks you for your help. 

R u t h .  

1 


